DATE:
March 30, 2011
TO:
Supervisor Johnny Thomas, Committee on Finance and Audit

Supervisor Patricia Jursik, Committee on Personnel

FROM:
Mark A. Grady, Principal Assistant Corporation Counsel
SUBJECT:
File No. 11-47, creation of Correction Officer Lieutenant positions
The Committee on Finance and Audit referred this file to our office to develop “language deleting the Rule of 75 eligibility loophole that may exist related to the proposed creation” of Correction Officer Lieutenant positions.  The Personnel Committee also discussed this File at its March 11, 2011 meeting.  Attached is a draft resolution and ordinance amendment that addresses the referral.  

This change, as with any change to the pension benefits in the retirement system, must be referred to the Pension Study Commission, under Chapter 200 of the ordinances, and to the Pension Board, under section 201.24(8.17) of the ordinances, for review, actuarial analysis, and comment prior to action by the County Board of Supervisors.  A fiscal note will be completed once the actuarial report is received.
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